
Town	of	Temple	
Covid-19	Policies	

	

The	select	board	has	established	policies	to	guide	our	response	to	the	
Covid-19	issue.	As	we	and	the	state	begin	to	reopen,	some	policies	
remain	in	place,	some	have	changed.	For	all	policies,	we	follow	the	
state	orders	and	recommendations	and	also	follow	requirements	from	
the	town’s	insurance	provider,	Primex.	We	do	this	to	not	only	protect	
the	townspeople,	but	to	protect	the	town	itself	from	potential	lawsuits.	

Here	are	the	current	policies,	this	document	will	be	updated	as	changes	
are	made.	

1) Town	buildings	remain	closed	to	the	public.	
2) Town	properties	such	as	the	ball	field,	tennis	courts,	playground,	

and	common	remain	closed.	Any	use	is	a	violation	of	town	
policies.	

3) Limited	use	of	the	town	common	can	be	made.	Any	use	is	by	
select	board	approval,	and	the	use	must	follow	the	current	state	
guidelines.	Proof	of	insurance	that	protects	the	town	from	any	
Covid-19	liability	could	be	required,	depending	upon	the	activity.		

4) The	library	is	working	on	plans	to	provide	limited	access	to	some	
services,	their	policies	will	be	posted	as	soon	as	available.	
	

The	select	board	will	be	having	special	meetings	to	plan	our	future	
policies.	These	meetings	will	be	posted	and	participation	by	
departments,	committees,	commissions,	and	the	public	is	encouraged.	
The	select	board	will	also	be	discussing	policies	and	issues	in	our	regular	
meetings,	check	the	agendas.	
	



The	select	board	greatly	appreciates	the	efforts	of	all	residents	to	stay	
safe	during	this	challenging	time.	Please	continue	to	observe	social	
distancing,	wear	a	mask	in	public,	and	wash	your	hands	often.	
Remember,	while	infection	might	not	be	serious	for	a	30-yr-old,	that	
person	can	spread	it	to	someone	that	could	become	critically	ill	or	die.	


